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July 21, 1989
Willinm J. Cabill, Jr.

Executive Vice President

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK SYFAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
REVIEW OF TECHNICAL CONCERNS AND ALLEGATIONS
REVISED COMPLETION DATE FOR CONCERN 1.B.4.a

REF: TU Electric letter TXX-88294 from J. W. Beck
to the NRC dated Harch 25, 1988.

Gentlemen:

in the referenced response to NRC Staff Concern 1.B.4.b, TU Electric committed
to replace the Unit 1 Emergency Diesel Generator wattmeters with Class 1f
certified wattmeters prior to Hot Functional Testing. This replacement was
completed on June 19, 1989, after completion of Hot Functional Testin.. There
is no safety significance to the delay since the certified wattmeters were nrot
regquired for the Hot Functional Testing.

Sincerely,

William J. Cahill, Jr.
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D R. Woodlan
Docket Licensing Manager
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¢ - Mr, R, D, Martin, Region 1V
Resident Inspectors, CPSES (3)

po

gP0725013% 890721

FDOR
4

HDOlt OEO0O0448%5
FIC

400 North Olive Sireet LB 81  Dalilas, Texas 75201



